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September is Library Card September | 2023
Sign Up Month!

September is National Library Card Sign up Month and we are
celebrating all month long! If you know someone who does not
have a library card yet, encourage them to come by and get one.
Here are some things we have planned in September:

e First time Non-residents can have card fees waived.

e Use your library card in September and pick a prize.

e Fine Forgiveness all month-just come by and use your card.

e Show us your "vintage orange card" and put your name in

for a prize.

Mark your calendar to come to our Open House Event on
September 18 from 4:30-6:30pm. We have lots for fun
planned for that evening.

e Kids & Adults crafts

e What Can You Do with Your Library Card?

e Tour the Board Room

e Tour the Building

e Learn about Genealogy and Library Artifacts

e Hear about all of our amazing Adult Services

e Fall Treats
Happy Reading, Jamie Sparks, Director

Read About Library Card Month

Here

Updated DVD Procedure-Starting Sept. 1, patrons can now
check out up to 5 DVD's per card and keep them for 2
weeks! Don't forget that we order several new releases each
month. Stop by the Reference Room to see the DVD
collection.



https://files.constantcontact.com/484ec7e1901/1f0df4bf-363a-40b8-85b4-e03aedce1694.pdf?rdr=true

Children's Department Programs
are Back in September!

We took a little break in August, but we are ready
to see all the kids again in September!

Monday's at 5:30pm is Kids Night. Join us for

books, crafts & fun!

9/11-Pirates

9/18-Open House Event

9/25-Astonomy

Thursday's at 10am is Preschool Storytime. Bring your preschooler for songs,
stories, and crafts. This is also a great time for the kids and grown-ups to
socialize.

3rd Saturday of every month from 10am-noon,
Saturday, Sept. 16-Sign up to Read to Raymond, the Therapy Dog!

Read w/ Raymond

HERE

Fall Adult Programs

3rd Saturday in September, 10am

This is a gathering for people who want to play chess with others. The Adult
Program Department is bringing in Patrick Staiert, who has played competitively
in the US Chess Federation. Younger Chess players are welcome. This class
will take place in October and November, as well.

This is a 6-week FREE course led by Jenny Carl, yoga instructor. Please sign up
at the circulation desk. Classes start Sept. 12 at 9:30am. Call 826-1314 for more
information. All ability levels welcome.

Our monthly book club will meet Sept. 11 at 5:30pm or Sept. 12 at 2pm. This
month we are discussing The Call of the Wild and in October, we will discuss
The Lager Queen of Minnesota. Stop by the circulation desk to pick up a copy of
the book. Everyone is welcome.

Program Events Calendar

HERE

We are closed Sept. 3rd & 4th for the Labor Day
holiday.



https://files.constantcontact.com/484ec7e1901/a6de4b35-cbc7-4ea4-babd-662f031a9fd4.pdf?rdr=true
http://www.sedalialibrary.com

The Library has left the Building...

You can find us out and about this month! We will be set
up at the Farmer's Market (Fairgrounds) on Sept. 1 from 3-
6pm. We will also be at the First Thursday event in
downtown Sedalia on Sept. 7. Stop by and see us.

Our Outreach Services deliver library materials to patrons
who cannot easily visit the library. If you know someone
who can benefit from Outreach, please call 826-1314 and
ask for Sarah Harper.

If you have not made it in to sign the updated Minor Application, please stop by
soon. Starting October 1, anyone 17 and under will not be able to use their library
card unless this updated form has been signed by a parent/guardian. Thank you for
helping with this matter.

NEW BOOKS
HERE
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